

Memo









To: All Interested Parties
From: David Ripp, Executive Director

Subject: PSU RECOGNITION EVENT - You're Invited!

PSU STUDENTS TO HOLD RECOGNITION EVENT for Washougal Waterfront Project

On Thursday, May 8th from 5-7 p.m., the Portland State University Student Team will host an event to say 'thank you' to the community for its participation in the project entitled 'Washougal Waterfront: a Community Connected'.

At the <u>Recognition Event</u>, the students will reveal draft recommendations for the Waterfront Vision Plan based on research, survey results and input received throughout the engagement process.

"The community will be able to ask questions about the recommendations and provide one last bit of input before we finalize the Waterfront Vision Plan," explained Julia Metz, Engagement Coordinator.

When: Thursday, May 8th -- 5 to 7 p.m.

Where: Washougal Town Square

1700 Main Street, Washougal 98671

Refreshments will be provided by Downtown's Wildflour Cafe & Cupcakes.

This project has been a partnership among the Port of Camas—Washougal, City of Washougal, and the Portland State University Students from the Master of Urban and Regional Planning program.

Contacts

David Ripp Executive Director Port of Camas-Washougal 24 South A Street Washougal, WA 98671 Tel: (360) 835-2196 Fax: (360) 835-2197

Mary Murphy

Executive Assistant
Port of Camas-Washougal
24 South A Street
Washougal, WA 98671
Tel: (360) 835-2196
Fax: (360) 835-2197
www.portcw.com





